
Parish CouncilsParish CouncilsParish CouncilsParish Councils    
    

St. Theresa Parish CouncilSt. Theresa Parish CouncilSt. Theresa Parish CouncilSt. Theresa Parish Council    
Gary Greenwell, Chair      270-863-2198 

Todd Ray, Vice Chair      270-496-4407 

Carrie Lancaster, Secretary      270-945-0334 

Tiffany Stull      270-668-2447 

Diane O’Bryan      270-547-9509 

Bill Hunt         270-496-4491 

Jeff Smith, Administration      270-496-4664 

Brenda Redman, Service      270-496-4329 

Teri Stull, Formation      270-945-4947 

Kathy Shacklett, Worship/Office      270-945-6128 

    
    

St. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Parish CouncilSt. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Parish CouncilSt. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Parish CouncilSt. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Parish Council    
Dustin Humphrey, Chair                                    270-863-2260 

Shirley Beavin, Worship/Secretary                   270-668-6924 

Vernon Pike                                                        270-945-7888 

Gerry Fischer                                                     270-547-4823 

Mike Weick                                                         270-547-8678 

Peter Oliger                                                                                                                                                           270-422-5489 

Susan McCoy                                                                                                                                                  270-668-4067 

Mike Harley, Administration                              270-497-4213 

Teri Stull, Formation      270-945-4947 

Karen Benock, Service                                     270-497-4227 

Kathy Shacklett, Parish Office                           270-945-6128 

ST. THERESA OF AVILA 

9245 Rhodelia Road 

Payneville, KY 40157 

270-496-4362 office 
Email: sttheresa@bbtel.com 

www.sttheresarhodelia.org 

270-496-4416 fax 

 

Rev. George Illikkal, Pastor 
Email: gillikkal@gmail.com 

Cell: 502-718-7106 
 

 

Deacon Greg & Shirley Beavin 

Email: Greg.Beavin@kyfb.com 

Cell: 270-668-6923 

 

Deacon Dean & Susan Sears 
Email: dsears@bbtel.com 

Cell: 270-272-4803 

ST. MARY MAGDALEN  

OF PAZZI 

P.O. Box 110, 110 Highway 376 

Payneville, KY 40157 

270-496-4333 office 
Email: stmarymag@bbtel.com 

www.stmarypayneville.org 

270-496-4790 fax 

St. Mary & St. Theresa Parish StaffSt. Mary & St. Theresa Parish StaffSt. Mary & St. Theresa Parish StaffSt. Mary & St. Theresa Parish Staff    
 

Office Manager, Kathy Shacklett, Cell: 270-945-6128 

Email - stmarymag@bbtel.com or sttheresa@bbtel.com 

 

Faith Formation Coordinator, Teri Stull 
Phone: 270-945-4947  Email: wathenteri@gmail.com 

 

Youth Ministry Coordinator, Jenn Shelton 

Phone: 502-905-7042  Email: sjyouthministry316@gmail.com 

 

Family Life Center Event Coordinator: Karen Barr 
Phone: 270-547-8381, Email: kmoney@bbtel.com 

 

Maintenance, Kevin Barr  
St. Mary 270-496-4333     St. Theresa 270-496-4362 

 

Music and Funeral Coordinator, Tammy Cashman  
Phone: 270-668-5899      Email - ktfarms@bbtel.com 

 

Website Tech: Jack Blehar    Email: jackblehar@gmail.com 

 

Parish Hall Rental  
St. Theresa - 270-496-4362      St. Mary-270-496-4333 

Parish Hall Phone 
St. Theresa - 270-496-4440   St. Mary - 270-496-9435  

 

Office Hours 
 

St. Mary - Monday & Wednesday     8:30 am to 4:30 pm       
St. Theresa - Tuesday & Thursday   8:30 am to 4:30 pm 

 

 

 

Bulletin deadline is Wednesday at noon. 
Email bulletin announcements to the parish office.  

 

Responsorial Psalm: “This is the day the Lord has made, let us rejoice and be glad!” 

Reception of Sacraments Reception of Sacraments Reception of Sacraments Reception of Sacraments     
(Parish Registration is required for Sacraments of Initiation and Marriage)(Parish Registration is required for Sacraments of Initiation and Marriage)(Parish Registration is required for Sacraments of Initiation and Marriage)(Parish Registration is required for Sacraments of Initiation and Marriage)    

 

Sacraments of Initiation—Baptism, First Communion, Confirmation: Please contact the parish office: St. Mary’s  
at 270-496-4333 on Monday & Wednesday or St. Theresa at 270-496-4362 on Tuesday & Thursday.  
 

Sacrament of Marriage: Please contact the parish office:  St. Mary’s  at 270-496-4333 on Monday & Wednesday or 
St. Theresa at 270-496-4362 on Tuesday & Thursday.  
 

Sacrament of Anointing of the Sick: Contact Fr. George at 502-718-7106 or e-mail: gillikkal@gmail.com 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation: Before the weekend Masses: Saturday at Mary from 5:15 to 5:45 pm and  
on Sunday at St. Mary from 7:45 to 8:15 am and at St. Theresa following the 10:30 am Mass, upon request.   

 

May 7, 2023May 7, 2023May 7, 2023May 7, 2023    
Fifth SundayFifth SundayFifth SundayFifth Sunday    
of Easterof Easterof Easterof Easter    

Listen to Meade County Catholic Radio    
WLHN 95.3 FM 

Website: www.meadecountycatholicradio.com 



St. Mary Magdalen of Pazzi Church 

Mass Intentions for the Week 
 

Monday                  8:30 a.m.    Joan Greenwell + 
Wednesday        6:30 p.m.    Robert Bruner + 
Saturday    6:00 p.m.    St. Mary & St. Theresa Parishioners 
Sunday 8:30 a.m.      David & Frances Schaflein 75th Anniversary 

Weekend Mass ScheduleWeekend Mass ScheduleWeekend Mass ScheduleWeekend Mass Schedule    
 

Saturday,   6:00 pm at St. Mary 
                                (January through June)                       

  6:00 pm at St. Theresa 

                        (July through December)                              
   

Sunday,   8:30 am at St. Mary 
Sunday, 10:30 am at St. Theresa 

St. Theresa Church 

Mass Intentions for the Week 
 

Tuesday         8:30 a.m.   Deceased of John & Viola Elder + 
Thursday    8:30 a.m.         Penny Rannebarger +    
Sunday      10:30 a.m.        Jay & Nancy Robinson + 

Stewardship of TreasureStewardship of TreasureStewardship of TreasureStewardship of Treasure    
  

 

St. Mary Weekly goal                                                          3,684.00 

Total offering for the week                       2,775.00 
Improvement Fund                                                                 50.00  
Cemetery Fund                                                     747.00 

 

St. Theresa Weekly Goal 3,076.00 

Cemetery Fund                                                     421.00 
 

Thank you for your stewardship sacrifice… 
it IS appreciated! 

St. Mary Ministers for May 13 & 14St. Mary Ministers for May 13 & 14St. Mary Ministers for May 13 & 14St. Mary Ministers for May 13 & 14 

Saturday, May 13th, 6:00 p.m. 
Lectors     Teri Dugan 

Altar Servers  Volunteer 
 

Sunday, May 14th, 8:30 am   

Lectors       Aaron Pierce & Frank Rogers  
Altar Servers    volunteers 

     

    
    
    

Fatima StatueFatima StatueFatima StatueFatima Statue 

 

 May 7 - Tim & Lanette McMahan 

 

 May 14 - Ann Padgett 
 

      
St. Mary Friday BingoSt. Mary Friday BingoSt. Mary Friday BingoSt. Mary Friday Bingo    

 

May 12, 2023 
 

 

Manager: Margaret McCoy Workers: Susan McCoy, 
Lorraine Yokie, Becca Cashman, Andrew Goins, 
Diane, Lil & Georgia Rogers 

 

BINGO VOLUNTEERS NEEDED!!!! 
 

Volunteers are needed to sell pull tabs and help at 
bingo. The proceeds from bingo each year, help meet 
the budget. We earn approximately $800-$1,000 per 

week from bingo. If you can help, come to St. Mary Parish 
Hall on Friday at 6 p.m. and talk to the bingo manager. Bingo 
starts at 7 p.m.   

St. Theresa Ministers for May 14thSt. Theresa Ministers for May 14thSt. Theresa Ministers for May 14thSt. Theresa Ministers for May 14th    
 

Sunday, May 14, 10:30 am   

Lectors     Chris Brown & Nick Mercer 
Altar Servers  Parker Chism & Sara Vessels   
 
 

 

 

 

    

Fatima StatueFatima StatueFatima StatueFatima Statue    
  

 May 7 - Ralph & Elaine Miller  
 

  May 14 - Ralph & Elaine Miller 

 

 

 

Would you like to have the Fatima Statue in your home? 
There is a sign-up sheet in the vestibule at St. Theresa 
Church for anyone wishing to sign up to have the Fatima 
Statue in your home during 2023. Many dates are 
available. Sign up now for the dates of your choice. 

    
 

  
 

What’s Happening This WeekWhat’s Happening This WeekWhat’s Happening This WeekWhat’s Happening This Week    
 

Sunday, May 7th 

8:30 am Mass at St. Mary  
10:30 am Mass at St. Theresa 

 

Monday, May 8th 

8:30 am Mass at St. Mary 

9am-1pm, 5pm-8pm Eucharistic Adoration at St. Mary 

7:00 pm St. Mary Parish Council Meeting in St. Mary Hall  
 

Tuesday, May 9th 
8:30 am Mass at St. Theresa 

 

Wednesday, May 10th 

6:30 pm Mass at St. Mary 
 

Thursday, May 11th 

8:30 am Mass at St. Theresa 

 

Friday, May 12th 

7:00 pm  St. Mary Bingo 

 

Saturday, May 13th 

7:30 am Men’s Prayer Group at St. Mary Gathering Space 

6:00 pm Mass at St. Mary 
 

Sunday, May 14th  
8:30 am Mass at St. Mary followed by Muffins with Moms                 
10:30 am Mass at St. Theresa followed by Muffins with Moms                       
 

Don’t forget to return your Stewardship form. 
There are blank forms in the back of church for 

your convenience. 
 



 

First Holy EucharistFirst Holy EucharistFirst Holy EucharistFirst Holy Eucharist    
    

Congratulations to the following children who will 
make their First Holy Communion this Sunday, 
May 7th... 

 

at St. Mary Magdalen 

Avery Barr               Nora Humphrey                        Saylor Jenkins 

              Ruby Rogers                       Ryder Stull         
 

at St. Theresa 
Emmy Lou Webb                     Elle Wells 

    

Parish Council Meetings:  Parish Council Meetings:  Parish Council Meetings:  Parish Council Meetings:      
 

St. Mary - May 8th at 7pm at St Mary Hall 
St  Theresa - May 15th at 7pm at St. Theresa FLC 

    

Muffins with MomMuffins with MomMuffins with MomMuffins with Mom    
 

Join us this Mother’s Day, May 14th, for Muffins with 
Mom after the Sunday morning Masses. The Youth 
Ministry Program would like to celebrate moms, aunts, 

& grandmothers with coffee, muffins, juice & fruit. in the 
gathering space at St. Mary and in the Family Life Center at St. 
Theresa on Mother’s Day. 
 

You Are InvitedYou Are InvitedYou Are InvitedYou Are Invited    
 

Frances & David Schaftlein of St. Mary Parish are 
celebrating their 75th Wedding Anniversary on May 
15th. They invite you to drop in at St. Mary Parish 
Hall on Sunday, May 14th, between 2:00 and 5:00 
p.m. for an Open House to celebrate their 75 years. 
No gifts please! Your presence and is the only gift we desire!   

    

Mass for 2023 GraduatesMass for 2023 GraduatesMass for 2023 GraduatesMass for 2023 Graduates    
 

We will have our Senior Masses on Sunday, May 
21st, at the 8:30 a.m. Mass at St. Mary and the 
10:30 a.m. Mass at St. Theresa. If you are a 

graduating High School or College Senior and wish to 
participate in the Senior Mass at either of our churches, 
please contact Teri Stull by phone: 270-945-4947 or email: 
wathenteri@gmail.com. 

    

Vacation Bible SchoolVacation Bible SchoolVacation Bible SchoolVacation Bible School    
 

Mark your calendars! Vacation Bible School 
with be June 11—14, from 5:30 to 7:00 p.m. at 
St. Mary Parish Hall. If you would be interested in 
helping with VBS, please contact Teri Stull at 270

-945-4947 or email: wathenteri@gmail.com.  
 

Catholic World MissionsCatholic World MissionsCatholic World MissionsCatholic World Missions    
 

On May 20th & 21st, our parishes will take up donations 
for the Catholic World Missions Collection, which supports 
both the Catholic Home Missions and the international 
missionary agency, the Society for the Propagation of the 

Faith. Your donations help the Church’s missionary work, 
providing monetary assistance for the pastoral and evangelizing 
programs of the Church in the United States, Africa, Asia, the 
Pacific Islands, and remote regions of Latin America. Donations 
fund the education and support the seminarians, religious novices, 
and lay catechists; the work of religious communities in education, 
health care, and social services; communication and 
transportation needs; disaster and emergency relief when 
necessary; and the Church’s ministry to children.  

Safe Environment TrainingSafe Environment TrainingSafe Environment TrainingSafe Environment Training    
 

  
 

The Archdiocese of Louisville is committed to ensuring that children 
and youth who worship, study or participate in church sponsored 
activities can do so in the safest and most secure setting possible. In 
an effort to fulfill this commitment, all employees or volunteers 
who have contact with children or youth (18 and under) for ANY 
lengthy of time are required to participate in one of the 2-hour Safe 
Environment Training Workshops. All trainings are first come/first 
served. No advance registration is necessary. The next 
scheduled are:  
May 15 - 6:30 p.m. St. James (E-town), Batcheldor Hall, 
307 W. Dixie Avenue, Elizabethtown, KY 42701 

May 16 - 6:30 p.m. Holy Spirit, Dining Commons,  
332 Cannons, Louisville, KY 40206 

June 13 - 6:30 p.m. St. Andrew Academy, School Auditorium, 
7724 Columbine Drive, Louisville, KY 40258 

Please note: It is advisable to arrive at least 15 minutes before 
training to complete paperwork. No one under the age of 17 are 
allowed to attend these meetings, including infants.  
All registrants must attend, stay for the ENTIRE 2-hour 
presentation, and complete completion paperwork. Failure to 
do so will result in having to re-complete the course in the 
correct manner. 
For the latest schedule of training or for more information, go to: 
https://www.archlou.org/about-the-archdiocese/archdiocesan-

policies-guidelines-and-handbooks/restoringtrust/safe/ 
    

From Archbishop Shelton FabreFrom Archbishop Shelton FabreFrom Archbishop Shelton FabreFrom Archbishop Shelton Fabre    
 

Archbishop Shelton Fabre has announced that the Archdiocese 
will reinstate permission to distribute the Precious Blood to the 
faithful from the Chalice at weekend Masses on the Feast of 
Corpus Christi, June 10-11, 2023. Since 1978, the Bishops of 
the United States have encouraged the distribution of the 
Precious Blood regularly, noting that this “is the fullest sign and 
most perfect fulfillment of what the Lord did and directed.” As 
always, reception from the Chalice is optional and those who are 
ill, infirm, or have compromised immune systems should be 
reassured that our Church also teaches that Jesus Christ is truly 
and wholly present under both species of bread and wine. Our 
parish and the Archdiocese, especially through The Record 
newspaper, will be using this opportunity to provide you with 
renewed catechesis on the precious gift of Jesus Christ that we 
have been given in the Holy Eucharist.  
 

Annual Church Picnic & AuctionsAnnual Church Picnic & AuctionsAnnual Church Picnic & AuctionsAnnual Church Picnic & Auctions    
 

This year, both of our churches will have a live Auction at 
their summer picnic. Hand crafted items that have sold well in 
the past include: quilts, tailgate or wooden benches, side 
tables, barn wood items, coat racks, bird houses, flower pots. 
You can search websites such as Pinterest for other ideas.  
For St. Mary Picnic Auction, please contact Shirley Beavin at 
270-668-6924.  
For St. Theresa Picnic Auction, please contact Karen Barr at 
270-547-8381 or kmoney@bbtel.com.  

    

 

    
 

    

 

 

 



Fifth Sunday of Easter                                                   May 7, 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

READINGS FOR SUNDAY, MAY 7TH 

Acts 6:1-7 

1 Peter 2:4-9 

John 14:1-12 

 

 

 

 

READINGS FOR SUNDAY, MAY 14TH 

Acts 8:5-8, 14-17 

1 Peter 3:15-18 

John 14:15-21 

 

Internet Site for Liturgy Readings: 
www.nccbuscc.org/nab 

 
 

  
 

Special Prayer Request for…..Special Prayer Request for…..Special Prayer Request for…..Special Prayer Request for…..    
 

Mary Frank Vessels, Bridget Papenhausen, JoAnn Willett, Gary Medley, 
Roger Stull, Dustin White, Hazel Hardesty, Judy Padgett, Andrea Esarey,  

Lori Masterson Barns, Steve Darst, Joe Greer, Joyce O’Leary, David Jones,  
Donna Hesler Argabright, Julie Sutton, Angela Barr Smith, Ted Clark,  
John Hayes, Roy Mattingly, Charlotte Konkle Shaw, Tonya Claycomb,  

Taylor Cheffin, Terry Hardesty, David Dugan, Owen Rogers,   
John McGlinn, RoseEtta Pike, Don Hayes, Bruce Nevitt, Ron Dodson 

 

 

 

Note: Prayers cards are available in the back of church with a complete list of the sick and 
homebound in need of our prayers. Please call or email Kathy at the parish office to have 

names put on or taken off of the prayer list.  

HOSPITAL AND HOMEBOUND MINISTRY 

      PARISH DISPATCHERS 

 

St. Mary :  Brenda Knott 270-497-4418 

 

St. Theresa:  Brenda Redman 270-496-4329 

If you know someone who is ill, been admitted to the hospital, in 
need of a home visit or food, you are asked to notify our 
dispatcher. Likewise, volunteers are needed to visit those in the 
hospital, make home visits, send cards or prepare or deliver 
food. Please contact the dispatcher listed above or call the 
parish office, if you would like to help. This ministry is not simply 
for our parishioners but also for all in our community. 

Please remember those in the Please remember those in the Please remember those in the Please remember those in the 
hospital, the homebound and hospital, the homebound and hospital, the homebound and hospital, the homebound and 
those in need of our prayers! those in need of our prayers! those in need of our prayers! those in need of our prayers!     

Prayer Intention Prayer Intention Prayer Intention Prayer Intention     
for the Weekfor the Weekfor the Weekfor the Week    

For the Church: that we may recognize that  
we are a chosen and holy people, living stones, 

whom God is creating into the Body of Christ,  
to announce the deeds of the Lord, 

Fifth Sunday of EasterFifth Sunday of EasterFifth Sunday of EasterFifth Sunday of Easter    
“...the one who believes in me will do the works that I do, 
and in fact will do greater ones than theseL” John 14:12 

 

Stewardship is a faith response. The good works we 
perform are the result of our faith, not the cause of our 
faith. Stewardship flows from a genuine faith conversion.     

 

Nursing Home MinistryNursing Home MinistryNursing Home MinistryNursing Home Ministry    
 

We want to encourage people to send cards and pray 
for those parishioners who can no longer care for 
themselves. Here are those that we are have  
information for:  

All About Home 
160 Lawrence Street, Brandenburg, KY 40108 
Helen Curl 
 

Beehive Assisted Living 

103 Commerce Drive, Brandenburg, KY 40108 
Irma Hardesty 

 

 

Brandenburg Health & Rehabilitation Center  
814 Old Ekron Road, Brandenburg, KY 40108 
RoseEtta Pike 

 

 

Harrison Springs 
871 Pacer Court Northwest, Corydon, IN 47112 
Thomas E. (Eddie) Greenwell 
 

 

Nazareth Home 
2002 Newburg Rd., Apt. #504, Louisville, KY 40205 
Sr. David Clare Reasbeck 
 

If you know of someone that needs to be added or taken off 
this list, please email or call the parish office. 

Rachel’s Vineyard RetreatRachel’s Vineyard RetreatRachel’s Vineyard RetreatRachel’s Vineyard Retreat    
 

Rachel’s Vineyard offers an safe place to renew, 
rebuild and redeem hearts broken by abortion. 
Weekend retreats offer a supportive, confidential and 

non-judgmental environment where women and men can express, 
release and reconcile painful post-abortive emotions to begin the 
process of restoration, renewal and healing.  
The next retreat is June 2-4, 2023 at Bethany House in Dicken, TN 
near Nashville, an ideal location designed to promote healing and 
peace in confidential solidarity with others.  
If interested in attending, contact Rita at 270-474-4707 or via email 
at retreats@hopeafterabortionky.com. You can find out more 
information about the retreat itself at HopeAfterAbortionKY.com.  
 

Parish MembershipParish MembershipParish MembershipParish Membership    
 

Welcome! If you would like to register with one of 
our parishes or to update or make changes to your 
family information, please take a registration form 
from the vestibule/Gathering Space or go online to 
one of our websites and download the form at 

www.stmarypayneville.org or www.sttheresarhodelia.org. 
Parishioners, age 21 and over, should register separately 
from their parents even if they still live in the same home. 
Newlyweds need to fill out and return the registration form to 
be registered at the parish. 
 

 

 

    


